
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD AND CITY OF BEVERLY HILLS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR 

LOCAL TRANSIT AND PARATRANSIT SERVICES 

The Cities of West Hollywood and Beverly Hills are jointly soliciting proposals for the 
management, operation and maintenance of fixed route circulator, demand response 
non-ADA Paratransit Services, and trolley special services; and for the operation and 
management of taxi or other on-call/on-demand transportation alternative service 
targeting seniors and those with disabilities. Both Cities currently offer “Demand 
Response” (curb to curb and door to door) dial-a-ride service and subsidized taxi 
options, targeting resident seniors and those with disabilities.  In addition, the City of 
West Hollywood offers a general use fixed route circulator and the City of Beverly Hills 
offers a seasonal tourist trolley. Both Cities also provide special event and other 
charters.   

One Request for Proposals (RFP) is being issued for all three categories of 
service.  One or more vendors may be selected to provide services for both Cities. 
Bidders may apply to provide one, two or all three service categories.  

A copy of the Request for Proposals (RFP) can be downloaded from the 
City of Beverly Hills website www.beverlyhills.org/transitRFP or can be requested 
by calling 323.848.6510. 

Deadline to Submit Proposals 
Wednesday, January 17, 2018 

Proposals must be addressed as follows: 

City of Beverly Hills 
Office of the City Clerk, Room 290 
455 N. Rexford Drive 
Beverly Hills, CA 90210 

An optional pre-proposal meeting will be held at Beverly Hills City Hall, on 
November 8, 2017 at 10:00 a.m.   

Questions regarding the RFP may also be addressed to Martha Eros, City of Beverly 
Hills, transportation@beverlyhills.org no later than November 6, 2017. 

BY ORDER OF:   
City of West Hollywood 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 

http://www.weho.org/rfp
http://www.beverlyhills.org/transitRFP
mailto:transportation@beverlyhills.org

